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Monday, November 9, 2015 | 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm
Embassy Suites Hotel | 1100 S.E. 17th Street, Fort Lauderdale

Public Meeting Notice 
S.E. 17th Street Mobility Plan Workshop

Connect with us! /cityoffortlauderdale @FTLCityNews /cityoffortlauderdale

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working to improve mobility on and around the S.E. 17th Street 
corridor, Federal Highway, and the surrounding neighborhoods and wants to hear from our 
neighbors. We welcome your input, ideas, and participation! 

Join us as we work together to create a more accessible and livable 17th Street and an 
environment that accommodates all types of users from pedestrians to bicyclists to transit 
riders and motorists.

For more information, please contact Alia Awwad, Senior Mobility Manager, at 
954-828-6078 or aawwad@fortlauderdale.gov.

Improving Safety and 
Mobility for Everyone!


